
Closed Section of 
Centennial Trail

Detour in Red
on Superior St and

through Mission Park

Beginning in July of 2025 the City of 
Spokane will be doing utility work under 
the Centennial Trail in the area between 
Mission Park and Superior Street. The 
trail in this area will be closed and trail 
users will be detoured through Mission 
Park and along Superior Street.

The project timeline is from mid-July 
through September.

Thank You.
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